
Gateway Gossip Fortnightly 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

The term is really passing by quickly and it is a little hard to believe
it is July now!

We had a very successful two days for transition into new classes
last week and the children seemed very calm and relaxed which is

always our intention. Grateful thanks for those of you that managed
to call in last Thursday to meet new class teachers and staff for

some family fun! A great start for the new year! 

A busy time in school with a lot going on as we head towards the end
of the year. Nursery have held their Graduation, Year 3 have held a
recorder performance based on their learning over the year, Year 2

have been on a Martin Mere school trip, Key Stage 2 have visited the
circus and much more so very busy times.

Another mention for Bromcom (MCAS) and the fact we still have
some families that have not signed up as it is really very easy. Please

call the office if we can help at all. We will keep pestering until
everyone is signed up however!

Have a great week ahead and fingers crossed for some better
weather again!

With my very best wishes,
Mrs Robinson 
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Dates To Remember

Newsletter: 18

Wednesday 17th July 
 Reports out to Parents 

Thursday 18th July - 
Year 6 - 9.30am-11am 

Summer fair 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Friday 19th July - Y6
Performance - 1.45-3.15pPM.

Wednesday 24th July 
Year 6 leavers assembly 9.15am -

10.45am
Parents Consultation evening 3.30-

5.00pm

Thursday 25th July - 
School finishes for the academic

school year at 2.00pm

Monday 22nd July 
 100% Attendance Party - 2.00pm -

3.00pm

Tuesday 23rd July - 
Year 6 Prom - 4.00pm - 5.30pm



Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

Headteacher 
Award

Our Awards

N -   Connor-Junior
and Muhammed

RB - Darius
1B - Lachlan-Jay

1G - Mazikeen
2B -  Harrison

2G -  Dilsha
3B -  Hayden
3G -  Niamul

4B - Layla
4G - Eva

5B - Binar
5G - Harley-Jay

6B - Malaya
6G -  Sienna

N - Caleb
RB - Arabella
1B - Ethan
1G -  Poppy-Leigh
2B - Alex

2G - Bethany
3B - Hafeez-Ur
3G - Miran
4B -  Alan

Star
 Award

N -   Sofia and Kiaya
RB - Fahad
1B -  Talib

1G - Princess
2B - Libby

2G -  Aurora
3B - Poppy-Mae

3G - James
4B - Robert

4G - Maddison
5B -  Lily-Mae

5G - Riley-James
6B - Ryan
6G - Delia

N - Aiza and Isaac
RB - Aurora

1B - Abdullah
1G -  Ibraheem

2B -  Nazira
2G - Inaya

3B - 
3G - Harley
4B - Kacie

4G - Nancy
5B - Casey-Leigh

5G - Rico
6B - Theo
6G -  Dora

4G -  Taylor
5B - LilyMay
5G - Awa
6B -  Dana
6G - Avisha

Well done 
to all our
fantastic
winners!

Reading
Award

Core Award

Staff Thank You

2G 4G    5G

Year 6 
For your hard work and

determination in
supporting your pupils
with their achievement

in SATs. 



You should now have received your
email reset password email from

Blackpool Gateway Academy for our
new parent/carer system 

‘My Child At School.’ 
You need to follow the link and join.

Over the next couple of weeks, this will
be our only form on communication. 

The app/website will be used for: 
Payments

 Booking clubs, 
Signing permission slips, 

Letters,
 Change of information 

Plus lots more.

Well done to
 Milana, Archie, Jalal, Shalin,Tobias(TJ), Marcus, Lujain, Alan,

George, Sulton, Emphraim, Rogan and Jesmin.

We are delighted to announce that we,
Blackpool Gateway Academy, have

achieved the School Games GOLD Mark
Award for the 2023/24 academic year.

The School Games Mark is a Government-
led award scheme launched in 2012,

facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to
reward schools for their commitment to
the development of competition across

their school and into the community, and
we are delighted to have been recognised
for our success. We are extremely proud

of our pupils for their dedication to all
aspects of school sport, including those
young volunteers, leaders and officials

who made our competitions possible. We
look forward to applying once again in

2025!  

Don’t forgot to bring it in your WINNING POSTCARD into school for a reward from Mrs
Riley.

This week  13 children will receive a postcard. 
  Good luck!

Attendance

We have introduced sign
supported language
across the school. 



Learning at GatewayNursery Reception

Year 3
Year 4

Over the last couple of weeks we have
been celebrating our Graduation and EY Unit
assembly, the children were amazing and

made us and themselves proud! Thank you
to our parents/carers for joining us. In class

we found a special message in a bottle
which turned out to be a treasure map. The
map led us to the Pirates treasure. We are

excited for Pirates Day next week and
enjoying our last two weeks in Nursery.  

What a lovely couple of weeks we’ve had in
Reception, we had a great time on our

transition to Year 1 and have started our
learning all about Pirates. The children were
amazing in our EY assembly and a big thank

you to all our Early Years parents/carers who
came and join us. We are looking forward to

our last couple of weeks in Reception. 

Year 1
Year 2

Year 5

Year 3 have had a great two weeks. We
all enjoyed our trip to the circus and
were excited to welcome parents into
school to showcase year 3's recorder

talents. We really appreciate your
support and the children loved

performing for their adults.

Over the past two weeks, year 5 have
achieved so much in their time at school.
During transition, year 5 had a brilliant
time with their new teachers, enjoying

all of the transition activities and
building such positive relationships. We

have been on our school trip to the
circus, which was magical! And a huge

congratulations to 5B, performing
wonderfully in their poem performance!

Well done year 5!

We have had a fantastic few weeks in year 4.
The children have really enjoyed meeting and

getting to know their new year 5 teachers
through lots of fun activities. We really

enjoyed the school trip to the circus and all
the fantastic acts, although our ears were

ringing from all the screaming! We have been
continuing our writing work and begining to
innovate the text. In science, we have been
exploring different types of teeth and in DT
we have finally got round to starting to build

our lighthouse toys.

We cannot believe Year 1 is nearly coming
to an end. The children have worked really
hard writing their postcards and learning all
the feautures of a postcard. Year 1 had a
wonderful two days transitioning into their
new year 2 classroom and all seemed to

really enjoy their new class. Thank you to
all the carers/ parents/ family members
that came to visit our new classroom! 

Year 6
This week, Year 6 had a fantastic

time visiting the circus and
completing outdoor orienteering

activities! We’ve also been hard at
work on our end-of-year

production, including a full dress
rehearsal. The students have
shown great enthusiasm and

creativity throughout.

hat a week Year 2 have had! The children
have had a fabulous time at the circus
and Martin Mere. Their behaviour was
fanatstic and it was such a pleasure to

see them so engaged. We are still
working hard everyday so that we are

ready for Year 3. Please continue to read
at home with your child - it really does

make such a difference. 



School Website  Have a lovely weekend.
@GatewayFCATBlackpool Gateway Academy  

and
Early Years Blackpool-Gateway

Our Pictures


